
Our smallest steps become our greatest success 

What a year it has been! 

We have opened our Oasis Community Space and appointed our Hub Leader for Sheffield, Jade 
Wilkes.  It has been fantastic to see so many community activities already happening in the new 

building. 

We are really proud of the hard work and progress children have made this year, well done to Y1 
and Y6 in particular on their phonics screen and SATs scores. 

It has been great to see so many parents attending our Eid assembly, Roma day assembly, Y6 
graduation and our very popular stories at bedtime after school event!   

Thank you and good luck to the staff that are leaving us for new opportunities this year.  We look 
forward to welcoming several new staff to our team in September.  We are also looking forward 

to continuing to develop our outdoor provision to go alongside our new outdoor classroom.   

Thank you everyone for your continued support we really appreciate it.  We hope that everyone 
has a safe and enjoyable summer. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to school on Tuesday 5th September at 8.40am! 
Mrs Round 

Principal 

July 2023 

SCHOOL IS CLOSED ON THESE DATES 

We break for summer after Friday 21st July 2023  

New school year—Tuesday 5th September 2023 

  

                                                       Oasis Academies teach 9 special habits to help us all live better 

                                   This months habit is trying to be Honest 

 

 
If you are honest, you don’t have to remember anything, 

It takes more effort to be dishonest than it does to be 

honest. 

Be truthful and brave. Acknowledge when  

we are wrong and  

taking responsibility 

 





IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Sodexo Meal Prices 

From September 2023, meal prices are increasing to 

£2.40 per day.  This is still below the national average 

and provide  value for money.  Please ensure you pay 

in advance at the office with a card.  Weekly payments 

can be made at £12.00.  Please pay your fees on time 

to avoid a build up of debt. 

Cashless Academy 

A reminder that we are a cashless academy and       

payments for all items need to be made with a card.  

This is uniform, trips, dinner money and penalties.  You 

can make payments over the phone if you have your 

card present.   

Attendance 

This year we launched the Attendance Rewards as an 

incentive for all children to attend school every day, on 

time.  We are planning the same for next year so 

please help your child come to school every day school 

is open.  There are 190 days of school so that leaves 

166 days for appointments and holidays.   

Parking 

A reminder to parents and carers that there is limited 

parking in the surrounding area and to park mindfully, 

not to block anyone.  There are traffic wardens        

patrolling periodically and the school bears no          

responsibility. 

School timings 

Gates are open at 8.40am and close at 8.50am.  Late 

arrivals will be given an unauthorised absence mark.  

Home time starts at 3.10pm.  Persistent late collection 

will be logged and reported. 

Uniform 

Children must only wear uniform when at school.  You 

can buy uniform from the school office and we have 

regular sales at reduced prices.  You can also purchase 

non logo uniform from supermarkets and high street 

shops.  We use Pinders Schoolwear for our uniform. 

Please refer to our policy on our website. 

Medical and Allergies 

If your child has a medical condition and/or requires 

medication, it is imperative you notify the school.  The 

same applies for any allergies.  Any questions, please 

call the office on 0114 201 2300 and ask to speak to 

Mrs Beevor.  We are a nut-free school.  Packed lunches 

should be nut-free. 

School expectations 

Vape and e-cigarettes, big jewellery and mobile phones 

are not allowed in school.  If found, these will be     

confiscated and reported.  E-scooters and pets are not 

allowed on school premises.  Prams, bikes and scooters 

can be parked on school premises at your own risk and 

the school takes no responsibility. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and have a well deserved, restful summer 

break.  We break up at home time on Friday 21st July and we will see you again on 

Tuesday 5th September 2023 at 8.40am.  To our Year 6’s—good luck in starting  

secondary school.  A massive good luck and goodbye to staff that are also leaving 

us this year. 

All the best and Happy Holidays. 




